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Minutes of the Internal Self-Evaluation Committee meeting 
held on 7.9.2016 at 11.00am 

Dr.N.Rangarajan, IQAC Coordinator and Convenor of the committee welcomed the Chairman and 
the members of the internal self-evaluation committee. 

Dr.K.R.Venkatesan, Principal and Chairman of the committee insisted that more MOUs should be 
Signed with various Institutions and Industries to establish link with them. This will improve the 

employability of our students. 

Dr.B.Ramesh, Dean, Academics and member of the committee suggested that the staff members 

can apply to funding agencies for getting funds for research projects. 

Dr.N. Rangarajan, Convenor of the committee informed that the publications in reputed journals 
can be improved. Iie also suggested that campus interviews can be arranged in the departments 

Dr.S.Sivakumar, member of the committee suggested that the participation of students in the 

cultural activities can be improved. He insisted that more value added courses can be introduced

in the departments. The meeting was concluded at 1.30pm with the vote of thanks by Dr.B.Ramesh, 

Dean, Academics and member of the commitee. 

Members Present

Dr.K.R.Venkatesan
Principal and Chairman of the committee 

wwm 

Dr.S.Sivakumar, 
Member of the committee

Saker 

Dr.B.Ramesh, 
Dean, Academics and member of the committee 

Dr.N.Rangarajan, L 
IQAC Coordinator and Convenor of the committee 



{ "type": "Document", "isBackSide": false }

